
 

  
 
March 2, 2016 
 
Change in Local Medical Director for Central SWORBHP Services  
 
Effective March 1, 2016, Dr. Matt Davis has taken over as Interim Local Medical Director for 
the Central SWORBHP Services which include: Middlesex-London EMS, Oxford County 
Paramedic Services, Medavie EMS Elgin and Oneida Nation of the Thames EMS. 

Dr. Davis joined SWORBHP in 2010 as the program's first EMS Medical Fellow. He has 
held the position of Medical Director of Education since January 2013 and is responsible for 
the regional training and certification as well as providing oversight to Fanshawe College 
and Lambton College. He also coordinates and oversees the pre-hospital medical training 
for EMS residents and students.  

Dr. Davis graduated from McMaster Medical School in 2007 and holds an MD and FRCPC 
in Emergency Medicine from University of Western Ontario (UWO). He is currently an 
Emergency Physician at London Health Sciences Centre. 

We would like to thank Dr. Mike Peddle for his time as Local Medical Director and wish him 
all the best with his new role. 

Please join us in welcoming Dr. Davis to his new role. 

 


